MCCPTA Bylaws Committee Report- October 2021
Committee members- Kellie Schoolar Reynolds, Laura Mitchell, Yeages Cowan, Jennifer Young, Adam Lee
MCCPTA Standing Rules
Based on a previous meeting with the bylaws committee, the chair created an initial draft of MCCPTA Standing Rules. Some of the text is from the old (2013) MCCPTA standing rules.
Plan- after input from the BOD, the bylaws committee will meet and finalize a draft to present to the BOD in November. The draft will then be distributed and explained to the DA. After they consult with local PTAs, the DA will vote. 
Several topics that were under consideration for the Standing Rules are not in the draft. Those topics may be more appropriate for some of the MCCPTA Guidebooks or for the website.
These topics include:
List of standing committees and their role
MCCPTA VPs and committee relationships and interactions
When to join coalitions and partner with other organizations- (we may want to add a process to Standing rules)
Committee members- need to be members of compliant PTAs
Ethics issue- (Discussing at 10/13 BOD)
COIs, what do we advertise; when are disclaimers needed?
BOD members (not officers)- details about what they can/cannot do when running for public office
One person from each cluster/area or committee chairs- be a member of operating budget committee.

Bylaws
We have not heard from Free State PTA regarding local or council PTA bylaws templates.
Bylaws chair will lead MCCPTA training session on 10/18. Topic- interpreting and using current bylaws.
